FORESTRY and PARKS DEPARTMENT

For Immediate Release

October 24, 2024

Clark County ATV/UTV and Off-Road Motorcycle Trails Close for Season
Clark County Forestry & Parks

Telephone 715-743-5140

The Clark County Forestry and Parks ATV/UTV and Knobby Ridge Off-Road Motorcycle Trails
close for the season beginning November 1, 2024. If weather conditions allow, trails may re-
open again for use starting December 15. Please note that UTVs are not allowed on
Snowmobile/ATV trails from December 15 through March 31.

Clark County trails are subject to periodic closure; for updates on recent closures and/or
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openings please contact the Forestry and Parks Department Business Office at 715-743-5140,

or visit the county website at www.clarkcounty.wi.gov for more information on our trail
system.

Nate Beaver
Parks and Programs Manager
Clark County Forestry & Parks
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